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PROTECT OUR STORM DRAINS 

Did you know that disposing of grass 

clippings and leaf litter down the storm 

drain is considered an “Illicit Discharge” in 

Prince William County?     

Prince William staff has the legal 

responsibility to control discharges and 

impose fines against anyone who knowingly 

allows or causes pollutants to enter the 

storm drain system via the Illicit Discharge 

Detection and Elimination Program (IDDE).  

See the PWC Website on Illicit Discharge for 

the facts. 

The public can report problems by calling 

703-792-7070 (TTY: 711) or send an email 

to illicitdischarge@pwcgov.org.   

Protect the environment by keeping our 

storm drains free of debris. 

 

Robert (Bud) Parlette 

President 

Dawson Landing HOA 
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